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Welcome back to a new year at Helen 

Gibson Nursery School.  We have lots of 

exciting things which will be happening 

throughout the year so keep an eye on 

the website and newsletters that come 

your way. 

Parent Workshop 
12.1.15 at 5pm we will be holding 

a parent workshop on physical 

development. If you would like 

to attend please sign up below.  

If we don’t get enough interest 

we will have to cancel.  Please 

come along. 
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Health Visitor 
Lynn Gale our local link health visitor 

will be doing drop in sessions on the 

14.1.15 at 8.30 am and 12.30.  If you 

would like to discuss anything with 

her please feel free to pop in. 

 

Warm Winter Clothes 
Children will be given lots of 

opportunities this term to play 

outside and try out new and 

exciting activities.  In order for us 

to do this and to ensure your child 

has a full and enjoyable experience 

could you please provide them with 

warm clothing?   
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I would like to attend the Physical Development course - 

Child’s name -  

Parent attending - 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Trays 
Can you check your child’s tray regularly so that we can ensure that all 

correspondence gets to you in time? 
 

 
 

 
 

Update the Profile 
If you have a new mobile phone number 

or emergency contact details have 

changed could you please inform the 

office?  Also if you child has any new 

allergies, intollerences or illnesses this 
must also be noted on your child’s 

profile. 

 

Have a fantastic January 

 
     

Library 
Every Monday your child will come home 

with a library book, a story sack or a CD 

book.  This is for you to enjoy at home 

with your child but must be returned to 

school on the Thursday of the same week. 

 
 


